
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I, Amy T. Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk of the Town of Chapel Hill, North Carolina, 

hereby certify that the attached is a true and correct copy of (2021-04-07/R-8) 

adopted by the Chapel Hill Town Council on April 7, 2021. 

 

      This the 7th day of April, 2021. 

      

Amy T. Harvey  

Deputy Town Clerk 

 

  



A RESOLUTION CALLING A PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER A REQUEST TO CLOSE A PORTION OF 

PUBLIC RIGHT-OF-WAY OF MAXWELL ROAD WITHIN THE GLEN LENNOX DEVELOPMENT ON MAY 
5, 2021 (2021-04-07/R-8) 

  
WHEREAS, the Town of Chapel Hill has received a request, from Ballentine Associates to close a portion 

of public right-of-way for a realignment of Maxwell Road within the Glen Lennox Development; and 
  

WHEREAS, the sole abutting property of this public right-of-way is owned by the requesting party, Glen 
Lennox Apartments, LLC; and 

 

WHEREAS, the redesign of Maxwell Road is in accordance with Section 5.4 (a)(2) of the Glen Lennox 
Development Agreement.  

  
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the Town of Chapel Hill that the Council hereby 

declares its intent to consider closing the subject portion of the Maxwell Road public right-of-way. 
  

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Council calls a Public Hearing at 7:00 pm on Wednesday, May 5, 2021 
in a virtual meeting to receive public comment on the proposed closure of said right-of-way and hereby 

authorizes the Town Manager to arrange publication, posting, and mailing of notices of the Public Hearing 

as required by law. The Public Hearing will be closed and on June 9, 2021, the Council may take final action. 
  

This the 7th day of April, 2021. 


